
Presented by De Anza College Psychology Services Department. 
     For more information, please contact Florence Wang at (408-864-8636) or wangflorence@fhda.edu 

WHAT IS IT?     A workshop to support our students and staff in creating a safer, more 
supportive environment for gender and sexual minority students and   
to increase knowledge, awareness, and understanding of gender 
and sexual identities and experiences. 

WHAT WILL WE DO? Activities, open discussions, questions and answers. There will be 
  snacks too!  

WHO CAN COME?  Staff and students who are curious and want to learn about 
  gender and sexual identity issues.  

COME JOIN US: 
February 2nd,   10:30am - 12:30pm @ Conference Room A (in cafeteria building)
February 23rd,  10:30am - 12:30pm @ Conference Room B (in cafeteria building)
March 16th.      10:30am - 12:30pm @ Conference Room B (in cafeteria building)




